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March 5, 2020 

To: Stakeholders 

Re:  Save the Date for Stakeholder Engagement Session on Participant-Related Costs for DFOs 
(Substation Fraction) and DFO Cost Flow-Through Technical Session (2) 

The Alberta Electric System Operator (“AESO”) is providing notice to stakeholders of the upcoming 
Participant-Related Costs for DFOs (Substation Fraction) and DFO Cost Flow-Through Technical Session 
(2). 

The date and time for the technical session are as follows: 

Time:  9:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. 

Date:  April 1, 2020 

RSVP 

The RSVP details for the in-person session and the webinar, agenda, and related materials for the 
stakeholder engagement session will be posted on the AESO website by March 10, 2020.  

Sincerely, 

“Claudia Moroianu” 

Claudia Moroianu 
Regulatory Administrator 
Legal & Regulatory Affairs 
tariffdesign@aeso.ca  
403-705-5311 
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